
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to formally demand increased initiatives for clean-up efforts in our community due 

to the alarming levels of littering observed in public spaces. The ongoing issue has not only 

affected the aesthetics of our neighborhoods but has also posed significant environmental and 

health risks. 

Despite previous clean-up campaigns, the persistent litter problem remains unaddressed, with 

reports from community members highlighting a lack of adequate resources and support for 

clean-up activities. It is imperative that we take stronger measures to combat this issue. 

I urge you to consider implementing more frequent clean-up events, providing additional bins for 

waste disposal, and launching awareness campaigns to educate residents about the importance of 

keeping our environment clean. 

Thank you for your attention to this pressing matter. I look forward to your prompt response and 

hope to see tangible initiatives soon that reflect our community's commitment to a cleaner 

environment. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


